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This is D’Youville.
A Legacy of Compassion.

Inside this Issue:

On our cover:  D’Youville recently 
celebrated Staff Appreciation Week.

Several of our employees, representing 
various departments, paused for a photo.  

From left to right:
Sandra Santiago, George Foryoung,

Lori Varnum, Fernando Perez, 
Dan Cooney, and Yvonne Gervais

Dear Friends,

With our Mission at the forefront of all that we do, D’Youville 
continues to grow and evolve our services to ensure that we are able 
to meet the changing needs of today’s seniors and older adults. I am 
delighted to let you know that The Saab Residence recently received 
approval for the extension of its Assisted Living certification to 
include all 60 apartments, allowing residents to receive an even 
broader range of personalized services.  Thanks to the generosity of 
our donors during our recent capital campaign, 30 apartments are 
reserved for seniors of low or moderate income who could not 
otherwise afford to live at an assisted living residence. We are so proud 
that our subsidy program also means that individuals paying market 
rate may continue to live in their same apartment should 
their funds be diminished. 

Each month, approximately 100 persons are admitted to D’Youville’s 
“Advanced Therapy” program for short term rehabilitation following 
surgery or illness, and most return home within just a couple of weeks.  
Whether such recuperation occurs at D’Youville Senior Care or at the 
D’Youville Center for Advanced Therapy (DCAT), our unified 
rehabilitation program ensures that the patient experience will be 
similarly superior at either site. In addition, we are currently in the 
process of renovating our short stay patient rooms at D’Youville 
Senior Care in order to mirror the spa-like environment of the DCAT. 
If you haven’t been to D’Youville recently, I invite you to visit our 
website at www.dyouville.org.

We are all aware of the current scarcity of public funding, as well as 
rapid evolution in the health care delivery system. Reimbursement 
for skilled nursing care has not kept pace with increasing costs of 
providing care to individuals who are more medically complex than 
ever before.  Despite D’Youville’s status as the area’s premier provider 
of elder care services, we are not immune from the financial 
challenges of today. Your continued contributions to D’Youville Life & 
Wellness Community help us to ensure that the legacy of our Sponsor, 
the Sisters of Charity of Ottawa, will thrive even in the face of 
uncertain times. On behalf of all those served on the D’Youville 
campus, a heartfelt thank you for your friendship and continued 
generous support.

Warm wishes,

At our recent Golf Classic, Naomi 
shares a photo with Foundation 

Board member Nick Manolis and 
State Representative Rady Mom.
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Inside this Issue:

Mike is also a very good sport.  He was D’Youville’s 
own “Elf on the Shelf” this past holiday season.

Michael Cain, Director of Nursing Services, was awarded the first D’Youie Award 
for embodying the leadership skills necessary to multi-task, problem solve and 
pro-actively mentor his employees to enhance the lives of D’Youville’s residents and 
inspire his co-workers. 

D’Youie Award qualities include professionalism, creative leadership, integrity, 
dedication, commitment, and passion and compassion for those we serve.

Congratulations to Michael for a going above and beyond for his patients and 
staff!  He has set the standard very high for future recipients to emulate.

MICHAEL CAIN - FIRST D’YOUIE AWARD  RECIPIENT

2017 Elisabeth Bruyere     Mission Leaf Awards
RECOGNIZING EMPLOYEES WHO MAKE A DIFFERENCE 

Three D’Youville employees were recently honored for making a tremendous difference in the lives of those 
we serve, their fellow employees and the entire D’Youville community by living our mission on a daily basis 

and whose lives reflect the core values of Mother Elisabeth Bruyere.
Generosity of Spirit, Courage, Simplicity, Respect, Passion, and Audaciousness.

Fatmata Bangura Laurie Christian Diana Demers

Fatmata takes the extra time to care for our 
residents in the Special Care Unit (SCU). 
She goes the extra mile to comfort 
residents even under the most challenging 
of situations. Fatmata is able to handle 
multiple situations in a graceful, 
patient way.

Fatmata’s ability to care for each resident 
demonstrates her dedication to her 
position and to D’Youville’s Mission.  Her 
compassionate care, unlimited patience 
and selflessness are nothing short of 
inspirational.

Ensuring that the residents are happy and 
ready for their day, Fatmata is an integral  
part of the SCU team.

Laurie has been a D’Youville employee for 
over 33 years.  She is dedicated to living 
and promoting our Mission, as evidenced 
by the compassionate care that she extends 
to our residents, staff and family members.  

Laurie goes above and beyond what is 
expected, often without being asked. She 
has a subtle way of re-directing our clients 
in a constructive manner, helping them 
feel respected and  supported.
	
Laurie is a gracious caretaker and has been 
very helpful in assisting our Adult Day 
Health residents and families in the 
transition to The Community Family.

Diana was the first in a group of CNA’s 
(Certified Nursing Assistant) to become 
a lead CNA. She takes this role very 
seriously and strives to do whatever she 
can to lead her team to ensure the best 
quality of life for our residents. 

We have had many changes in SCU 
(Special Care Unit) and Diana embraces 
them and is a role model and cheerleader 
for the rest of the team. She has a very 
calm demeanor and responds positively 
to what is asked of her.

Diana is a tremendous asset to our 
community and is greatly respected by 
her co-workers, family members and 
the extended D’Youville  family.

On the right, the official 
D’Youie Award cake shows the 
many “arms” Michael uses to 

care for our residents.
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After 40 years of service to the Greater Lowell 
Community, D’Youville Life & Wellness Community 
closed our Adult Day Health program at the end of 
March.   Fortunately, D’Youville and The Community 
Family, Inc. (“TCF”) entered into a partnership that 
consolidated their Adult Day Health Care programs 
and extended other elder care services to a broader 
range of seniors in Greater Lowell.

As of April 1st, D’Youville ceased operations of Adult 
Day Health Care services. However, many of our 
clients have transitioned to Community Family’s Adult 
Day Care programs at its 236 Broadway Street location 
in Lowell.

Naomi Prendergast, D’Youville’s President and CEO 
and Anne Marchetta, Executive Director of 
Community Family announced the new partnership 
in mid-January.

Adult Day Health Program Transitions to The Community Family

Citing the implementation of new costly licensing 
regulations for Adult Day Health programs as 
increasing the expense of providing services and no 
increase in the state reimbursement rate for those 
services, the partnership with The Community 
Family was announced. This situation has presented 
challenges for all providers, especially those that run 
small programs like D’Youville’s.

Through the collaboration with The Community 
Family, D’Youville’s Adult Day Care clients took 
advantage of the larger program size and expertise in 
the field of Adult Day Health offered by The 
Community Family. TCF is a highly regarded 
provider of adult day services, with sites in Lowell, 
Everett and Medford, Massachusetts. In return, 
The Community Family’s clients will have access 
to D’Youville’s broader range of elder care services 
through a new preferred partner relationship 
between the two non-profit organizations. 
D’Youville offers long-term skilled nursing 
(nursing home) care including special care for 
persons with Alzheimer’s and other forms of memo-
ry loss, short-term rehabilitation, short-term respite 
care, and affordable and market rate housing – 
independent living, assisted living and memory care 
assisted living.

Adult day health care (“ADH”) is a structured program of health and supportive services designed to meet the individual needs of 
adults who need medical monitoring, supervision, personal assistance and socialization. Participants attend The Community Family’s 
(TCF) centers on a planned basis for two to five days a week, where they will receive the care they need. Some attend ADH programs 
for years, while others may attend for short-term support while transitioning back to their homes from hospitals or rehabilitation.

Adult day health care also provides much-needed respite for caregivers who get relief from their care giving responsibilities knowing 
that their loved one is safe and well cared for. Services provided include nursing care, activities, nutrition, social work and assistance 
with activities of daily living.

The Community Family, 236 Broadway, Lowell, MA

To the left, ADH clients 
enjoy a bowling game.

To the right, 
D’Youville’s Adult 
Day Health Center 
opens, circa 1977.

Thank you for the privilege of serving your loved ones for the past 40 years!

Adult Day Health Center 
Director Mary George, on the 
right, shares a client chart with 
Norma Schaefer, Assistant 
Director of the Adult Day 
Health Center.

40  th

Anniversary

Above, long-time 
Adult Day Health client, 
Connie Gagnon, enjoys 
dressing up for one of
our 50’s celebrations.
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Advanced �erapy
at

Rehab services are provided at two locations 
on our campus:  D’Youville Senior Care & 

the D’Youville Center for Advanced Therapy.

Meet our Advanced Therapy Leadership team:

Keri Altenweg, OT/L - Director of Rehabilitation Sue LaRoche, PT, ATC - Assistant Director of Rehabilitation

Clinical Supervisors

Nicole Anselmo, MSPT Heather O’Reagan, PT

Advanced Therapy at D’Youville provides short-term 
rehabilitation for patients recovering from a variety of 
surgeries, injuries, or illnesses which would benefit from a 
stay in a skilled nursing environment.  Some frequent 
conditions include:
     •  joint replacements or other orthopedic 
         surgeries (including amputations)
     •  surgeries for medical conditions
     •  cardiac and pulmonary diagnoses 
        (CHF, COPD)
     •  strokes and other circulatory issues
     •  chronic diseases such as Parkinson’s disease

Our facilities include newly renovated semi-private and 
private rooms at D’Youville Senior Care and state-of-the-
art accommodations at the D’Youville Center for Advanced 
Therapy.  Both offer the same services, staff, activities, 
and dining options.  Our patient centered approach ensures 
a comfortable stay for a rapid return to home.

D’Youville rehab patients and their family members enjoy our beautiful 75-acre country setting 
with outdoor courtyards, handicapped accessible park and sunny, spacious living areas.

The D’Youville Life Enrichment Program provides daily activities including concerts, exercise 
programs and games.  Amenities include in-room dining, beauty salon/barber shop and 
seasonal celebrations.

For more information about our short-term rehabilitation program, please contact our 
Admissions Office at (978) 569-1000 x2613.



Recently, D’Youville celebrated it’s first Staff Appreciation Week.  Several of our employees are 
featured in the above photo.  In the front row, from left to right we have:  George Foryoung, 
Yvonne Gervais, Annie Doreen Tetteh, Pally Yun, and Mike Cotto. In the back row:  Fernando 
Perez, Sandra Santiago, Dan Cooney, Lori Varnum, Arthur Goodrich, Diana Demers, Fatmata 
Bangura, Orlando Cabrera, and Laurie Christian.

Our Staff Appreciation Committee is shown in the above photo.  In the front row, from left to right:  Chuck Malone, Sr. Kathleen Walsh, Kathleen 
McCarthy, and Vladimir Mesidor.  Middle row:  Ruthe Lindsey, Erin McConologue, Donna Baribeault, Mike Ferrick, Cindy Thornton, Davina 
Ferguson, Sheila Lasell, Dolores Bechard, and Caitlin Michaud.  Back row:  Sherri McCormack, Kathy O’Brien, Pam O’Neill, Angela Ouillette, 
Rosanne O’Toole, Kelly Yonaker, Lisa Sobhian, and Robin Carrigg.

D’Youville welcomes two additions to the Campus Leadership team!

Michael Ferrick, RN, BSN, LNHA 
Director of Post Acute Services

Mike joins the D’Youville Life & Wellness Community family with extensive experience as a 
seasoned healthcare executive at a faith-based, non-profit elder care organization. He began 
his career in health care as a Registered Nurse and is a Licensed Nursing Home Administrator.  
Most recently, he served as the Operating Manager of the Leonard Florence Center for Living 
and as the Executive Director of The Chelsea Jewish Community, both located in Chelsea, MA.  
In these capacities, he was responsible for all operations of a state of the art skilled nursing 
facility, including sub-acute rehab units, a ventilator unit and an ALS specialty unit.  He also 
led all operations for the community based service agency including Medicare Certified Home 
Health, Medicare Certified Hospice and Personal Care Services.

Mike holds a Bachelor of Science in Nursing from Elms College in Chicopee, MA and has his 
Oasis Certification and is a Licensed Nursing Home Administrator. 

Having joined us in mid-April, Mike has been busy meeting our residents, resident 
families, staff, and supporters, and learning all about D’Youville. We wish him much success!

The Saab Residence welcomed new Director, Candace Carney, in January.  She is a Certified Dementia 
Practitioner with a Bachelor of Arts in Professional Communication from Plymouth State University.  
Candace has managed several assisted living residences in the area and brings a wealth of knowledge to 
the residents in her care.  

We wish Candace the best!
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YOU are
we stand strong

Sta�  Appreciation Week

the reason

Candace Carney, Director, Saab Residence

During our Staff Appreciation Week, 
employees were encouraged to wear their 
“You are the Reason We Stand Strong” 
t-shirts.  Modeling the shirts for us are 
D’Youville employees Michaela Flanagan, 
Rich Malone and Beth Mwangi.

Thank you to all of our employees for the compassionate care 
they provide for our residents, tenants, patients and families.  

“YOU ARE THE REASON WE STAND STRONG!”
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Our friends from Trinity EMS decided to have a little 
fun with their “golf ” photo.  A game of football anyone?  
From left to right we have Brian Chapman, Eric Allen, 
Chris Dick (in the back) and Brian Dick.

Trish O’Donnell, on the left, and Cheryl Popp, on 
the right, join Naomi for a quick photo prior to 
our Golf Classic.

For the first time, D’Youville offered 
a Putting Contest with a $2,500 
prize.  Jim Dragon, right, putted his 
way to taking the final 60’ putt of 
the contest.  Jim missed, but won the 
$100 consolation prize.

June 12, 2017

Above, joining us for our 2016 Ladies Golf 
Classic are Kathy Ludka, Lauren Mersereau, 
Tricia Stevens, and Liz Finn-Elder.

Ladies Golf Classic

Save the Date
Monday,

September 18th

 
Vesper Country  

Club honoring
Gayle Kattar

Please join us for our

Tournament Co-Chairs
        Rosanne Bourgeois       Cathy McClutchy       Diane Muise

This year our Ladies Golf Classic is honoring Gayle Kattar for 
her many contributions to our community.  She is joined by 
our Ladies Golf Co-chairs.  From left to right we have Rosanne 
Bourgeois, Gayle, Cathy McClutchy and Diane Muise.

On the left, 
we have Naomi’s 
foursome from 
our 2016 event.  
From left to right 
we have Aline 
Sanz, Brenda 
Larochelle, Naomi 
Prendergast and 
Nina Comtois.

Thank you 
for supporting 

both of our
 tournaments!

Players prep for tournament play on 
the left.

Our 2017 Ladies Golf Classic 
will focus on 

“Women Helping Women”. 
In many instances, women 

are the designated caretaker 
for the older individuals in their 
family, who are most often also 
women.  We salute their efforts 

and recognize their 
dedication and determination.



On Sunday, September 10th, the D’Youville campus will be transformed 
for our 14th Annual Walk/Fun Run & Carnival.   Our Fun-Run & 

Walk-a-thon will be followed by our Carnival complete with great food, 
amusement park games, face painting, balloon animals, petting zoo, 

pony rides, dancing, performances, and of course our famous car show.  

We invite you to join us for all the fun!

We appreciate all you do for those served on our 
campus and look forward to seeing you!

Please enjoy these photos from last year’s event!

 & 

Thank you the Busted Knuckles Car Club for hosting our classic car show.  
Thank you to our basket donors and ticket buyers for making our basket raffle a huge hit again this year!

Naomi Prendergast, D’Youville President & CEO, 
braved the cold water in our Dunk Tank.  The attraction 
was very popular with our residents to watch.  

The early rain did not dampen the spirits of our walkers 
and runners.  After braving the rain, we had a beautiful 
summer afternoon.

The Disney princesses and 
Darth Vader visited with 

our carnival guests, much to 
their delight.

Dancers from 
Guiding Light 
Dance Studio 
took time from 
their Sunday 
afternoon to 
entertain our 
guests - Thank 
you!  
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The US Naval Sea Cadet Corps, Harlan R. Dickson 
Division from Londonderry, NH, presented the colors 
again this year to kick off our Walk and Fun Run. 



14th Annual 
“Lasting Impressions” Celebration

honoring

State Representative 
Thomas A. Golden, Jr.

Kenneth Lavallee
Wayne Pasanen, MD

Middlesex District Attorney 
Marian T. Ryan

At our “Lasting Impressions” event held in November, we had the distinct privilege of honoring four 
individuals who have given so much of their time and talents in combating the opioid crisis.  Each of 
our honorees shared their stories of how this epidemic affects people of all ages, from all walks of life, 

regardless of ethnic background, family history, and financial status.  We applaud their efforts and wish 
them the best as they continue to fight this growing epidemic.

Above, from left to right, we have our four honorees:  State Representative 
Thomas A. Golden, Jr., Middlesex District Attorney Marian T. Ryan, 
Dr. Wayne Pasanen, and Kenneth Lavallee.

On the left, Naomi Prendergast, 
D’Youville President & CEO, greets 
honoree Kenneth Lavallee.

On the right, Sr. Pauline Leblanc, s.c.o., 
is joined by Alicia Donahue, D’Youville 

Foundation Board Chairperson, and her 
husband, Robert Sheketoff.

Our friends from Fallon Health joined us for the festivities.  From left to right we have Kristine 
Bostek, David Przesiek, Leanna Moran, Director of Summit ElderCare on the D’Youville campus, 
and Lisa Beittel.  

To the left, dinner guests included Bryan Bateson, 
Maggie Martin, and Foundation Board Member 
Carol Bateson.

On the right, keeping our evening running 
smoothly are volunteers Rosanne O’Toole, 

Beverly Robitaille, Elizabeth Harris, and 
Erin McConologue.
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PRESERVING THE LEGACY OF THE SISTERS OF CHARITY OF OTTAWA

The Sisters of Charity of Ottawa, “The Grey Nuns 
of the Cross,” arrived in Lowell in1880 to provide 
education to the children of French Canadian 
immigrants. In the intervening years, they provided 
care for the poor, educated many thousands of 
young Lowellians and expanded their service to 
include care for the elderly. It was the Sisters’ 
vision and determination to build and manage a 
place where elderly people would be well 
cared-for in their remaining years that led to the 
establishment of D’Youville by its original name, 
D’Youville Manor.

Since opening in 1960, D’Youville has operated 
under the direction of the Sisters, initially very 
much with their direct, hands-on care, and by 
taking responsibility for virtually all other 
necessary tasks.  Over the years, the Sisters’ 
numbers have diminished, and coinciding with 
that fact so has their capacity of work, as well as 
to oversee and provide guidance to D’Youville.

And so, earlier this year, the Sisters, in 
conjunction with the Board of Directors of 
D’Youville Life & Wellness Community, decided to 
pursue the transfer of Sponsorship - D’Youville’s 
connection with the Catholic Church - from the 
Sisters to the DL&WC Board. This decision on the 
Sisters’ part demonstrates their strong confidence 
in the capabilities of the members of the Board.

The transfer process will take a time to complete, 
but regardless of its outcome, we at D’Youville 
wish to recognize the vision, commitment and 
many achievements of the Sisters, and to preserve 
their Legacy. There are several ways in which we 
can do so, including:

     •  First, pursuing the transfer of Sponsorship 
         from the Sisters to the DL&WC “Parent  
         Board” is one way of honoring and preserving 
         the Sisters’ Legacy.

     •  Second, through intelligent financial 
         management overseen by the 
         D’Youville Investment Committee, 
         and growth of D’Youville’s endowment 
         resulting from the fund raising work 
         of the Foundation and its Board, 
         we can plan wisely to 
         conserve and 
         develop resources 
         that will provide 
         for programs in the 
         future that might not be 
         affordable using public
         reimbursement funds.

  

         •  A third way in which the Sisters’ Legacy can 
             be preserved is through the incorporation 
             of elements of the s.c.o. identity into the  
             daily flow of life and work at D’Youville.

             One example of such integration of the 
             Sisters’ identity is the recent renaming of 
             the former first floor “Large Conference 
             Room” to become the “s.c.o. Board Room.”     
             This new title has given the prominent and  
             often used meeting space a more definitive 
             identity that helps to perpetuate the 
             Sisters’ legacy. 

            A second example was initiated when the 
            D’Youville “Parent Board” voted at its July, 
            2017 meeting to approve the modification 
            of the D’Youville logo to incorporate colors  
            and graphic elements from the s.c.o. logo 
            (left) into the existing D’Youville logo. The 
            redesigned D’Youville logo (below)
            maintains its popular “tree” while adding:

            •  the rich s.c.o. blue as the color of the 
                “D’Youville”;
           •  the ivy vine from the s.c.o. logo now also 
               wraps around the D’Youville tree;
           •  the red heart from the Sisters’ logo is 
               reflected in the red “heart-shaped” leaf in 
               D’Youville’s;
           •  and, the gold s.c.o. cross is mirrored in the 
               now-gold cross in the D’Youville tree. 

We hope that you will like these respectfully colorful changes in the 
D’Youville logo, and appreciate their intended purpose of recognizing and 
preserving the Legacy of the Sisters of Charity of Ottawa, who have done 
so much for Greater Lowell and D’Youville.

D’Youville’s original 
logo, circa 1960.



2016 Annual Report of Giving

Thank you to the many supporters who contributed to 
D’Youville Life & Wellness Community in 2016.

We appreciate your commitment to our residents, tenants, clients, 
staff and the continuation of our mission to compassionately care for 

the elderly initiated by the Sisters of Charity of Ottawa in 1960.

Michael Cain, Director of Nursing Services, is shown 
with resident Rosemary McMahon.
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2016 Donations
INDIVIDUALS

$10,000 +

Victor and Carmel Poirier

$5,000 - $9,999

Nancy Donahue
James and Barbara Leonard
Will and Renee Soucy

$2,500 - $4,999

Jeannine Ayotte
Thomas and Agnes Brown
Carol and George Duncan
Ann and James Kelleher
Marty Meehan

$1,000 - $2,499

Mark and Keri Altenweg
Carol and Bryan Bateson
George and Margo Behrakis
Winfield Brown
John and Debbie Bukala
Gilbert and Marilyn Campbell
Patrick and Judy Canal
Lisa Couture
Stephen and Donna Deveau
Robert Griffin
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth J. Hanulec
Mr. and Mrs. Kurt Koster
Sue and Michael LaRoche
Steve and Brenda Larochelle
Susan L’Italien
Donald and Mary Main
James and Anabel Milinazzo
Jacqueline E. Parks
Harold Pearson
Naomi and Kevin Prendergast
Fernand Sevigny
Heather and Ralph Snow
Jean and Alice Soucy

$500 - $999

Robert and Jan Audet
Richard and Priscilla Burtt
Donna Casey
Mark and Kathleen Cochran
Robert and Kristin Desrochers
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Dowling
Agnes Dukuly-Kangar
George C. Eliades, Jr.
Gerard and Sue Frechette
Mr. and Mrs. George Gath
Alexander W. Gervais
Diane and Steve Harden
John and Sheila Harrington
Richard Harrison
Alison E. Kalman

$500 - $999 cont’d

Linda Kilbride
Martha Lappin Iarrapino
Martha Mahoney
Joseph Mason
Gerald and Marie Mayotte
Paula McCarron
Erin and Rick McConologue
Jason and Hannah Parry
Judy and Jose  Ramirez
Claire Reardon
James Reardon
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Reilly
Charles Riley
Bruce and Susan Robinson
Rita St. Pierre
Pam Stanhope
James Sullivan, Jr.
Donald Tirabassi
Sr. Kathleen Walsh, SNDdeN 
Joan Watts
Kelly Yonaker
Christina M. Yost
Eileen Young

$250 - $499 

Nicole Anselmo
Attorney Francis X. Barrett
Pearl T. Beauchesne
Rosanne Bourgeois
Judy and Marc Burke
Michael Cain
Gary Christian
Joseph and Michelle Clermont
Michelle Coffey
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Connors
Mr. and Mrs. James L. Cooney, Jr.
Jennifer A. Corliss
Michael Cotto
Mr. and Mrs. Albert A. Daigle, Sr.
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Desrochers
Roger and Juliette Desrochers
Betty Dick
David Downey
James and Effie Dragon
Dorothy M. Gaumont
Maureen Gervais
Carol Gilchrist
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Gilet
Gayle Gleason
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Gleason
Rachel Gombarcik
Arthur Goodrich
Jeffrey Gopen
Terrence and Mary Gormley
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Hanley
Krystal Johnson

$250 - $499  

Eva Kamanda 
Gayle Kattar
Margaret Knight
Kenneth and Sue Lavallee
Maribeth Lebron
Michael J. Lenzi
Pauline Lima
Jay and Patty Linnehan
Francois Louis
Mr. and Mrs. John Mancuso
William and Martha Martin
Maggie Martin
Donna and Elkin McCallum
Kathleen McCarthy
Sherri and Robert McCormack
Patricia McGuire
John A. Melanson
Susan Mitchell and James Waldo
Irene Montminy
Richard Mottolo
Marilyn G. Murphy
Jack and Terry O’Connor
Edward Olin
Angela and Ray Ouillette
Nels and Peggy Palm
Elma Peralta
Gloria Phelps
Deana Quadros
Jonathan Ripley and Hillary Turkewitz
Aline and Ernesto F. Sanz
Mark Secchiaroli
Lisa Shockley
Beverly Stoebel
Eleanor Sullivan
Arthur and Deborah Sutcliffe
Chet and Linda Szablak
Cynthia Thornton
Mr. and Mrs. Edward W. Turcotte
Mr. and Mrs. Harold G. Waterhouse
Dorothy Williamson
Robert T. Young
Linda L. Zappelli

Music Therapist Kearney Kirby accompanies 
resident Emma Fried as she shares a song.AR-2



2016 Donations

$100 - $249 

Nydia Adames Liranzo
Laurie Allen
Peggy Amoako
Lisa and Richard Anderson
Ann G. Anstiss
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur C. Anton, Sr.
Claire Armstrong
Evelyn Armstrong
Dorothy Aste
Donna and Dennis Baribeault
Dolores Bechard
Leona Belanger
Joyce Boisvert
Christine Bouchard
Norman and Helen Boucher
Roland A. Boule
Brenda Bourassa
Betty J. Brick
Gail-Ann Brodeur and Howard Martin
Gloria Brunelle
Helen A. Callahan
Ann Cameron
Dr. Kevin Campbell
Paula Capone
Jodie Carfagna
Chris Carnevale
Mr. and Mrs. John Carnevale
Robin Carrigg
Catherine Carroll
Patrick Carroll
Maria Castellanos
Steve Centore and Linda Sutter
Maurice P. Clermont, J.P.
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Clermont
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Clermont
John Collins and Maureen Clark Collins
James and Melanie Colorusso
Charles and Nina Comtois
LeeAnn Conners
Daniel and Sharon Cooney
Jessica Costa
Brenda Costello
Doris Cropper
Stephen Cunha
Albert A. Daigle, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. L.L. Daily
Arthur David
Tarsha DeJesus
Dr. Robert Desharnais
Kathleen Desmarais
Patricia Devlin
Stacey Doherty
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Doherty
Karen Donahue
Alicia Donahue and Robert Sheketoff
David and Jean Donahue

$100 - $249 

Pauline Dubey
Edward Dudley III
Kevin and Susan Dwyer
Obiageri Ehieze
Dr. Joel Epstein and 
     Dr. Mary Anna Sullivan
Paul Kaplan and Brenda Eunson
Diane M. Fadden
Virginia R. Fitzgerald
David Fligg
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Foley
Gerald and Donna Foley
David and Mary Foster
Gina and Michael Frasco
Mary Gagne-Dean
Ekene Ganobi
William Garr
James Geary,  Jr.
Marc Gendreau
Mary George
Phyllis Gervais
Eugene Gilet
Kathryn Gillette
Nina Gitangu
Reverend Peter G. Gori, OSA
Mr. and Mrs. James Graves
Scott Guay
Carol Hall and Rodney Cabana
Raymond and Shirley Hardy
Mr. and Mrs. James J. Heenan, Jr.
Louise Hikel
Charles and Gail Hirbour
Amy J. Hoey
Patricia Hogan
Carol and Kevin Howard
Jacqueline Hulme
Doris G. Hurley
Patricia Jamina
Steve Joncas and Nancy Donahue
Jacquline Kimani
John and Celine King
Matthew and Tracy Kitner
Robert Kohanski
Cherline Labossiere Colinet
Donald LaDuke
Cecile Lamoureux
George and Donna Leahey
Margaret Lenzi
Denise C. Lessard
Ruthe Lindsey 
Yamah Lloyd
M. Eileen Locapo
Mary Lovell
Rita T. Lussier
Robert and Joette Lussier
Anne Macheras

$100 - $249 

Theresa Magwood
Dienou Mahan
Richard Malone
Michael Marcellin
Barbara R. Marchand 
Henri and Nancy Marchand
Christo Mavraides
Effie Mavraides
Norbert McCartin
Cathy McClutchy
Bill and June McDermott
Maureen McInerney
Ashley McNary
Helen A. Mead
Vladimir Mesidor
Courtney Metcalf
Harvey Miller
Jill A. Monahan
Heriberto Montanez
James and Mary Moriarty
Christine Morrissette
Roland and Ginger Morrissette
Patricia Morrisson
Angela and Richard Napolitano
Mary Elizabeth O’Brien
Paul and Linda O’Connell
Trish and James O’Donnell
Deirdre Oliveira
Rhona O’Mara
Joan O’Neil
Mary O’Sullivan
Rosanne O’Toole
Irene Owuor
Linda and Giovanni Palci
Raymond and Joan Paquin
The Parsons Family
Lincoln and Peg Pinsky
Priscilla J. Preble
Cecile M. Provencher
William Quigley
Daniel P. Regan, Sr.
Joanne Rich
Edward and Maureen Rielly
Glendaris Rivera
Beverly Robitaille
Ruth Roche
Jasmine Rodriguez
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Romanowski
Olga Rosario
Robert Ross
Pauline C. Rousseau
Ms. Sabrina Ryan
Anthony and Karen Sarno
Jim and Janet Scanlon
Richard Schiripo
Patrick A. Scollin and Frances Guerard
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2016 Donations

$100 - $249 

Philip L. Shea
Heidi and Thomas Shealy
Linda Sheehan
Stephany N. Simon
Lee Snodgrass
Jenny Sopha
Paul and Sue Spanos
Maureen and Robert Spinney
Bette Sponholtz
Thomas and Carol St. Germain
Donald St. Germain
Nealon Stark
Janice and David Stecchi
Ted Szylvia
Thomas and Margaret Teague
Robert and Charlene Tebbetts
Robert Torrisi
Kenneth Troville
Debra Tsouprakakis
Roland and Cecile Turgeon
Joe Vachon
Marianne Vail
Yong C. Vaughan
John A. Walsh
Betty W. Ward
Pamela White
Alan Willard
Steven Wolf
Lorraine Zandy

$1 - $99 

Sharon Abbott
John and Mary Abraham
Amanda Adams
Donna M. Adams
Julie Adams
Kate Adusei
Frank and Rachel Antifonario
Lorraine and Frank Arsenault
Shaker and Gisele Asmar
Marian Awuah
Amanda Aylward
Normand and Lucille Ayotte
Colleen Baccam
Carol Bailey
Ronald Balfour
Kelly and Tony Barbosa
Joseph and Maryjane Barros
Nicole L. Barry
Priscilla Barry
Barbara R. Bartos
Nancy J. Beaudoin
Kathy Beauvais
Michelle Beecher
Eleanor T. Belanger

$1 - $99 

Charles Belida
Carmen Bellerose
Steve Bennett
Patricia Berger
Lorraine Bergeron
Richard and Priscille Bergeron
Marion and Marcel Bergeron
Steve and Karen Bernacki
Jane Bersani
Terrence Bertrand
Hilda Berube
Jeanne A. Berube
Jaclyn Betancurt
Melissa Bevis
Comfort Bisih
Mercy Boateng
Destinee Bosch
The Bosse Family
Kenneth and Gail Boucher
Michelle Boucher
Teddy Bracewell
Michelle C. Breton
Gary and Rita Bryand
Cynthia A. Bryant
Tammy Buckley
Brian Bullock
Mary F. Burns
Emily Butler
Lesley Byrne
Michele Byrne
Janine Cadger
Jeanne Calderan
Jean Callahan
Kristen and Michael Carey
Marissa Carfagna
Carolyn V. Carnevale
Jen Carnevale and Adam Johnson
Marcia Carroll
Christopher Carter
Estrella Chanquet
Wilda Chapman
Theresa Cimon
Adrianna Cirilo
Dawn M. Cisewski
Mr. and Mrs. William Clancy,  Jr.
Harold and Marion Clark
Phyllis Clauson
Aline Clermont
Mr. and Mrs. Leo Cody
Jennifer Cole
Brian Collins
Anthony Concepcion
Julie Connatser
Sandra Conneely
Elizabeth A. Connolly
Helen M. Conti

$1 - $99 

Susan Cooney
Myryl Copeland
Joan B. Copley
Lorraine and Roy Corbeil
Dotsie Corlett
Lisa Cornette
Kathleen Cosgrove
Amanda Cote 
Doris Cote
Raymond and Margaret Cote
Anne V. Coyle
Gabriela Crespo
Carolyn Crocco
Fred and Lorraine Cronin
Sonia Cruz-Rivera
Jean M. Cull
Samia Curley
Anne E. Cutrumbes
Raymond P. Daley
John and Marian Dasilva
Dianne Daszkiewicz
Joanne Davis
Lissette De Los Santos
Elizabeth Delaney and Gerald Pacht
F.C. Demeritt
Elizabeth Desharnais
Sheila Destramp
Amy DiGiandomenico
Joseph and Shelagh Donahue
Helen Donovan
Mike Dowd
Mandy Dube
Tammi Dunn
Lisa Dupont
Kelly Dyke
Eugene and Nancy Dziczek
Elizabeth Economopoulos
Kathy Economopoulos
Julie B. Edwards
Linda Eisenreich
Paula Eldridge-Yeiter
Helen Eliopoulos
Marilyn Enwright
Mary Eyres
James and Catherine Fallon
Anthony and Patricia Farr
Tom and Doris Farrell
Adriana D. Federico
Antonetta Feeney
Cassandra Fenlon
Joao Ficher
Claudette Fish
Margaret Fitzgerald
Brenda L. Flanagan 
Jennifer Flanagan
Mike and Ann Flynn
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2016 Donations

$1 - $99 

Meredith Boumil-Flynn
Daina N. Fombah
Nelia Fontes
Erin Forte
Dennis Foster
Diane Fournier 
Raymond and Dolores Fournier
Abena Fowaa
Jennie Frey
Rachael Fulreader
Kathleen Gagan
Carol and Roland Gagne
Alden and Francine Gagnon
Anna Gallagher
Robert and Connie Ganem
Dolores Garabedian
Maryori Garcia
Natasha Garcia
Jeannette Gaulin
Nadia Gharakhani
Jeannie Giannasca
Sr. Marilyn A. Gignac
Tyler Giordano
Beatrice Githinji
Mariana Gomes
Eleanor Gossi
Tiffany Graham
Kayla Grandalski
Zoe Grayson
Glenda Greaves
Barbara Green
Dolores and William Green
Jaunita Green
Dorothy Greenler
Agnes C. Grenier
Evelyn Griffin
Raymond and Deborah Grimard
Norman Guerin
Theresa Guilmette
Jillian Gullotti
James Haley
Susan Hall
Virginia Hall
Patricia M. Hamilton
Mary A. Hanley
Francis Haran
Shalebra Hardin
Robert and Clare Harradon
Helen M. Harrigan
Paul Harrington
Jacquelyn Hart
Daniel and Joan Hart
Jane Marie Henrick
Marina Hernandez
Alisha A. Hines
William and Shirley Hoare

$1 - $99 

Timothy Homen
Gerald N. Houde
Raymond J. Houde
Felicia Houston
Nancy P. Howe
Susan Hoxie
Chanel Hudon
Therese Hudon
Vanessa Huertas
Marynissa Huggins
Amanda Imtiaz
Kimberly Isleib
Dylan James
David and Joan Johnson
Patricia Johnson
William Johnson
Denise Joly
Kathy Joynt
Joan Kaknes
Cindy Kane
Hadja-Bintu Kann
Theodore and Koula Karabatsos
Octavian Kariuki
Paul Kazalski
Erin Kearney
Toni Kelleher
Elizabeth Kenney
Jennifer L. Kilbride
James Kimani
Barbara Kimball
Shirley Kimball
Harvey and Gail Klain
Brian and Lisa Koczera
Mary Kormanos
Janet Kuenzler
Swati Kundargi
Shaina Lagasse
Christine Lamothe
Ellen Lamothe
Tranae Landrum
David Lane
Susan Lane
Kathryn Lanoue
Linda M. Lasalle
Sheila Lasell
Brian Laurent
Lillian Laurent
Paul Lauziere
Maura Lavie
Rosemary Lavoie
Laurie Leahey
Thelma Leblanc
Margarita LeBron
Raymond J. Ledoux
Kit Yan Lee
Curtis LeMay

$1 - $99 

Sally Lemire
Chelsea Lessard 
Jim and Deb Lessard
Sheila M. Lessard
Monique Letendre
Tracy Levesque
Gayle Lewis
Sandra Lewis
Kathy Linton
Jennifer Liranzo
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Litchfield
Christine Logan
Joseph R. Lussier
Ann M. Macharia
Sara J. MacShane
Teresa E. Maher
Stacey Makiej
Ashlee Makubika
John and Diane Malandrino
Charles Malone
Adam Manchester
Micheal and Martha Mangan
John Maniatakos
Ashley Manning
Nick and Voula Manolis
Marie B. Manson
Lindsay A. Marino
Vera Marques-Nunnally
Duane Marshall
Sarah Marshall
Amy Martin
Kasey Martin
Paul and Therese Martineau
Henry and Celeste Masse
Camille and Omer Matte
Veronica Matthews
Dorothy Mavraides
Katheryn Mazzone
Deborah McCabe
Mary McCarron
Carol McCarthy
Claire McGarry
Fatima McGuire
Jamilah McInnis
Sarah McIntyre
Yvonne McKinnon
Jonathan and Jessica McLellan
Markus and JoAnne McMahon
Jonathan McMorrow
Alfred D. McMullen
Dawn Meaden
Paula Meadows
Sandy Meagher
Jennifer Meehan
Therese Mello
Rogerio Mendes
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2016 Donations

$1 - $99 

Maria Merced Figueroa
Lauren and Tim Mersereau
Joaquin Metivier
JoAnn T. Meuse
Kelly A. Meyers
Karen Michalczyk
Phyllis Millemaci
Sarah Moore
Claire Mousley
Sharon Mulligan
Barbara Murphy
Mary Musekiwa
Andrew Mutebi
Janette Nazario
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Neville
Rose Nichols
Mr. and Mrs. William Nickles
Joseph Nigahutu
Lorraine T. Noonan
Jessica Nordstrom
Robert and Martha Nowakowski
Elaine M. Nugent
Juliana Nunes
Bridget I. Nyandemoh
Blanche Obdens
Mike and Paula O’Dea
Maureen Odom
Katherin B. Ogando
John Olenio
Kathy O’Brien
Christine A. O’Neill
Evelyn Otero
Jennifer Ouellette
Lee Ouellette
Leo Ouellette
Ruthann Page
George and Jacqueline  Page
Arleen Panaligan
Claire Panazuk and Marcia Dasilva
Kurt E. Paquette
Ruth Paquette
Eugene and Jessica Paquin
Kenneth and Barbara Parnell
Melissa A. Parsons
Theresa Parsons
Cassandra Passamonte
Himani Patel 
Hina Patel
Radhaben Patel
Dorothy Patenaude
Chet Pater
Cindy Paulino
Grace M. Pedneault
Jay Perreault
Kimberly J. Perry
Amy Pessia

$1 - $99

Kathleen D. Petruzziello 
Mr. and Mrs. Tony Petullo
Sheila Phelps
Amla Phothisene
Virginia Pieslak
Donna Pinard
Joanne Pisapia
William and Sandra Place
Therese Polanco
Isabel Posnak
Claire Potvin
Inola Price
Roland A. Provencher
Sr. Irene Prudhomme
Pauline Purcell
William and Joan Quinn
Andrea and Daren Rathbone
Sarah C. Reeves
Steven Reis
Jacob Ricca
Denis and Fran Richards
Teddy Richards
Laurie Riedel
Maureen Riendeau
Marianne J. Rivard
Cheryl Rodrigues
Jessica Roscillo
Marcel Rosenberg
Krysten Ross
Amanda Rudy
Donna Russell
Maya Russell
Rehema Rwakabuba
Amanda Ryder
Donna Saati
Gary and Debbie Saffie
Isabel Santos
Kelly Santos
Charles Sarantos
Alice Saucier
Priscilla Saucier
Melissa Savard
Joseph Scali
Thomas and Nancy Schiripo
Jean M. Schissel
Martha Schott
Barbara Selmon
Rose Sergi
H. Ursula Shanahan
Jacqueline Sheehan
Virginia A. Sheehan
Holly Shepard
Mary Siafa
Margarita Silva
Charlotte Smith
Lisa Sobhian
Michael and Ann Sousa

$1 - $99 

William J. Staff
Paula Stark
Susan Stemporzewski and Sam Thomas
Anne Stormont
Janis Storry
Helena J. Strykowski
James Stuart
Elizabeth J. Sullivan
Faith Sullivan
Michael and Donna Sullivan
Edward and June Szymaszek
Gladys A. Tah
T. and J. Talbot
Mr. and Mrs. Norman Tardiff
Diane Tavares
Glenn and Celeste Taylor
Doreen Tetteh
Marc Therrien
Laura M. Thompson
Sokhun Tim
April Torres
David and Ann Trainor
Deena Tran
Ashley Triehy-Kreitler
Gail Trottier
Dolores Trowbridge
Sheila Trun
Jill Tucker
Rene and Dorothy Turcotte
Effie Tyros
Judy Ua
Doris Umunna-Washington
Donna Vezina
Seraphin Vilmar
Corrine J. Wall
Tom Walsh
Mr. and Mrs. Karl Ward
Scott and Jessica Weller
Catherine White
Suzanne M. Whitman
Kathleen Whitney
Wendy Willard
Diane M. Willman
Mieko Willoughby
Heather Winer
Daniel and Laura Winn
Donna Witte
Patricia Witts
Thomas Woodbury
Steven and Fotios Xigoros
Elizabeth Young
Ann Young-Gendreau
Pally Yun
Lise Zapatka
Nicole Zeitlin
Lorraine Zollo
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2016 DonationsORGANIZATIONS & FOUNDATIONS

$250,000 +

Saab Family Foundation

$100,000 - $249,999 

The Margaret M. Shannon 2014 Trust

$25,000 - $50,000 

Digital Federal Credit Union
Enterprise Bank
Trinity E.M.S., Inc.

$15,000 - $19,999

Demoulas Foundation

$10,000 - $14,999

The Aubert J. Fay Charitable Fund
The Behrakis Foundation
Dec-Tam Corporation
D’Youville Men’s Guild
Eastern Salt Company, Inc.
Jeanne D’Arc Credit Union

$5,000 - $9,999

Battles Foundation
Circle Health
Commonwealth Corporation
D’Youville Ladies Guild
Fallon Health
Lowell Five
Washington Savings Bank
We Share A Common Thread Foundation

$2,500 - $4,999

DiGiorgio Associates, Inc.
The Durkin Company
Fred C. Church Insurance
Lenzi’s Catering Co., Inc.
Merrimack Valley Internal Medicine   
     Associates
Red Mill Graphics, Inc.
Sisters of Charity of Ottawa
Soucy Industries, Inc.
The Sun

$1,000 - $2,499

Align Credit Union
Anstiss & Company, P.C.
Atty. George B. Leahey
Chris Milot Plumbing & Heating, Inc.
Circle Home, Inc.
Coca-Cola Bottling Company of Lowell
Dracut House of Pizza and Seafood
Dunkin Donuts / Adie-Conway, Inc.
Eastern Bank Charitable Foundation

$1,000 - $2,499 

HealthSouth/New England 
     Rehabilitation Hospital
Home Health Foundation
Lee A. Vinal, Inc.
Liberty Electric, Inc.
The Louis A. Moll Revocable Trust
Medical Recruitment Specialists
Medline Industries, Inc.
Merrimack Valley Addiction Services, Inc.
Mill City Iron Fabricators, Inc.
MobilexUSA
Nashua Capital Management
O’Connor Studios
Sage Bank
Ste Jeanne d’Arc School
Sullivan Bille, P.C.

$500 - $999

CliftonLarsonAllen LLP
Elder Services of the Merrimack 
     Valley, Inc.
Krokidas and Bluestein
Long-Term Pharmacy Solutions, Inc.
Mark G. Gilchrist, MD, LLC
PrideSTAR EMS, Inc.
Rotary Club of Lowell
T. Rowe Price
Watermark

$250 - $499

All Sports Heroes 
Anton’s Cleaners, Inc.
Archstone Law Group, P.C.
Boston’s Best Coffee
Busted Knuckles Car Club
Central Plaza Realty, LLC
Community Teamwork, Inc.
David M. Murphy Plumbing, Inc.
Genter Heathcare, Inc.
Heritage Farm
Janet Lambert-Moore
LifeLinks, Inc.
Lowell Catholic High School
Lowell Spinners
Merrimack Valley Food Bank
Middlesex Community College
Morse-Bayliss Funeral Home
O’Donnell Funeral Home
Red Brick Clothing Company
Sallop Insurance Agency
St. Catherine of Alexandria Church
United Healthcare Community Plan
University of Massachusetts Lowell

$100 - $249

ACCUplus Financial Services, Inc.
All Green Landscaping
The Associates of The Sisters of Charity 
     of Ottawa
Atty. George Malonis
Atty. Steven C. Panagiotakos
Barbara C. Calhoun Revocable Trust
Boston Textile Co, Inc.
Brox Industries
Bruyere Gardens
Case Management Society of New 
     England
Coalition for a Better Acre, Inc.
Conway Insurance Agency
Cox Fuel Co. Inc.
Devine, Millimet & Branch Professional 
     Association
Dr. Marie K. Salvas
Dracut Knights of Columbus
East End Social Club
Elm Hill Labs, Inc.
Flowers by Albert, Inc.
Friel Golf Management Company, Inc.
Gendreau Real Estate
Geriatric Medical & Surgical Supply, Inc.
Girls Incorporated of Greater Lowell
Greater Lowell Chamber of 
     Commerce, Inc.
Greater Lowell Community Foundation
Hannaford Supermarket
Hollis Bulls Men’s Baseball Team
Holy Union Sisters
Lowell Community Health Center
MEC Electrical Contractors, Inc.
Nittany Construction Inc.
Noonan & McDowell, Inc.
Prime Buchholz
R. Paul Faxon LLC
Roland W. Martin Funeral Home
Scott Boyages Promotions
Sheet Metal Supply, Ltd.

On the right, resident Fred McSwiggin 
dances with his daughter Jill Adie.
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After a brief leave, Sr. Kathleen and Toby have returned 
to D’Youville!

Sr. Kathleen retired at the end of 2016, but soon found that 
retirement was just not for her.   She and Toby would rather 
spend their days visiting and ministering to the residents, 
tenants, patients and staff at D’Youville.

Please stop by and say hello!

2016 Donations

$1 - $99

Accutronics, Inc.
Art Applications, Inc.
Autoliv ASP, Inc.
Charles J. Zaroulis Law Offices
Dick Insurance Agency Inc.
E & G Group 1106
Eastern Ladies Auxiliary
Four Sisters Owl Diner
Hank’s Garage
JNB & Associates
KGA, Inc.
Kirby Karpet Kleaning
Littlefield Village Irrevocable Trust
Mass  Dental Society
Navigator Group Purchasing Inc.
Terrence B. Downes, ESQ.
TOPS #MA 377 Chelmsford

IN-KIND DONATIONS

INDIVIDUALS

Brenda Bagdonas
Carol and Bryan Bateson
Karl Bateson
Betty Dick
Gayle Kattar
Mary, Olga and Toula Laganas
Donald Main
Elaina Manolis
Gerald and Marie Mayotte
Trish O’Donnell
Gloria Phelps
Richard Provencher
Judy and Jose Ramirez
Fernand Sevigny
Mike Zaim

ORGANIZATIONS

Align Credit Union
All Sports Heroes Busted Knuckles Car 
Club
Calise & Sons Bakery, Inc.
Coca-Cola Bottling Company of Lowell
DJ Ray O
Donut Shack
Dracut House of Pizza & Seafood
The Durkin Company 
Eastern Ladies Auxiliary
Flowers by Albert, Inc.
Francis Provencher Insurance 
     Agency, Inc.
Friel Golf Management Company, Inc.
Genter Heathcare, Inc.
Guiding Light Dance Studio

ORGANIZATIONS con’t

Hershey Creamery 
HPC Foodservice, Inc.
It’s 2 Cool
Janet Lambert-Moore
Jeanne D’Arc Credit Union
Krokidas and Bluestein
Manolis Family Foundation
Medical Recruitment Specialists
Mt. Pleasant Golf Club
O’Connor Studios
The Power of Flowers Project 
Shaheen Brothers
Soucy Industries, Inc.
Spartan’s Pizza
Sysco Boston, LLC
Taylor Rental
Trinity E.M.S., Inc.
UMASS Lowell Riverhawks

Sr. Kathleen Walsh, SNDdeN
& Toby

D’Youville’s very own “For the Young at Heart”  cable 
TV Series recently celebrated its 10th Anniversary.  In the 
above photo, from left to right we have:  Jack Pinard, 
Coordinator at Lowell Educational Television, Lucille 
Jerome, ACSW, LICSW, Moderator, Maggie Martin, 
Organizer, Gary Meuse, Executive Director at Dracut 
Access TV, and Ron Zimmerman, Producer at DATV.

Recently our ladies were treated to a special 
“Glamour Day” complete with makeup and 
wardrobe.  Featured to the left is Bette Littlefield 
and below is Yvette Ouellette.

Glamour 
Photos
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At week two of our 
Summer Concert Series, 
resident Jackie Cloutier had 
the chance to meet our 
performers.  From left 
to right we have Pamela 
Hines, Wendee Glick, 
Jackie, and Greg Holt.



Farmer’s Market
Thursday afternoons from 2:30 - 4:00 p.m.

Through the beginning of November

Summer Concert Series in the Park
Wednesdays evening at 6:30 p.m.

Through August 23rd

Sunday, September 10th

14th Annual Walk-a-thon/5K Fun Run & Carnival
D’Youville Campus

Monday, September 18th

4th Annual Ladies Golf Classic
“Women Helping Women”

Honoring

Gayle Kattar
Vesper Country Club

Tyngsborough, Massachusetts

Thursday, November 2nd

 15th Annual “Lasting Impressions” Celebration
Honoring

Alternative House, Inc.
Community Teamwork, Inc.

House of Hope
 Westford Regency Inn & Conference Center

 Westford, Massachusetts

2017 Calendar of Events

Please join us!
19
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About D’Youville Life & Wellness Community
Our Mission
In the spirit of the Sisters of Charity of Ottawa, the Grey 
Nuns of the cross, founded by Elisabeth Bruyere, and 
continuing the healing ministry of Jesus Christ, D’Youville 
Life & Wellness Community identities and responds to 
the needs of the community with professional and 
compassionate care. 

Our Approach
D’Youville recognizes that the whole person needs care - 
that the spiritual self is permanently entwined with the
physical self and, as such, should be nurtured and sustained 
with the same attention as would be given to the body.  Each
person who comes to D’Youville - whether a resident, client,
tenant, patient, or employee - is supported in this way with 
respect, dignity, and compassion.

Take a Tour
We invite families to tour our 75-acre campus and meet 
our staff members.  Please call our Admissions Coordinator 
to schedule an appointment at (978) 569-1000, ext. 2063.

Become a Volunteer
If you enjoy spending time with seniors, please call 
Sr. Kathleen Walsh, SNDdeN, Director of Mission and 
Values, at (978) 569-1000, ext. 2030.

Employment Opportunities
Looking for employment within a senior healthcare 
environment?  Call Kathleen McCarthy, Director of 
Human Resources, at (978) 569-1001.

Our Services

Serving over 2,000 seniors annually, we provide a continuum 
of care to meet the changing needs of seniors.

Short-term Rehabilitation
	 - D’Youville Senior Care
	 - D’Youville Center for Advanced 	              
	   Therapy (DCAT)
	

Long-term care, including Alzheimer’s and
Dementia Special Care Unit
	 - D’Youville Senior Care

Affordable Assisted Living with Memory Care
	 - The Saab Residence

Independent, Affordable Senior Apartments
	 - Bruyere Gardens I & II

Hospice

D’Youville Life & Wellness Community Board of Directors

Sr. Préscille Malo, s.c.o. - Sponsor

Thomas Brown - Chair

Naomi M. Prendergast - President & CEO

Sr. Jeanne Archambault, s.c.o.	       	           
Mark S. Cochran - Treasurer	 	
Jerry Frechette - Vice  Chair		
Rev. Peter G. Gori, O.S.A.		            
Carol Howard

Steve Larochelle
Sr. Pauline Leblanc, s.c.o. 
William F. Martin, Jr.
Robert T. Young

A Commitment to Care. 

A Legacy of Compassion.

This is D’Youville.


